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Delphine Denis 
Press Secretary 
Office of the Honourable Marc Garneau 
Minister of Transport 
330 Sparks Street 
Ottawa, ON K1A 0N5 
 
January 17, 2018 
 
Dear Mr. Garneau, 
 
On behalf of the Canadian Association of Professional Immigration Consultants, I would like to 
commend you and your colleagues on your tireless work for the Intergovernmental Task Force 
on Irregular Migration, which has seen a reduction in backlogs and enhanced engagement 
between various levels of government. You have reacted swiftly and efficiently to a challenge 
that necessitated immediate attention.  
 
You may rest assured that all the resources at CAPIC’s disposal, including the wealth of 
knowledge and experience that our members possess, are readily available should you require 
them. Our members can also offer pro bono consultations, as they have always done, to the 
affected refugees. 
 
I trust that your team will continue to maintain the high level of government engagement that 
we are now accustomed to.  
 
Yours Truly, 
 

 
Dory Jade, C.Dir 
Chief Executive Officer 
CAPIC-ACCPI 


